.~
ST. EUSTATIUS
CARIBISCH NEDERLAND

CFT Chairman

By email : info@cft.cw
Postbus.stadbzk@minbzk.nl

Ref: 266/24

St. Eustatius, 30 april 2024

Concerning: 1st Quarter report 2024 OLE and 1% Budget change 2024

Dear CFT Chairman,

With this letter the Public Entity Sint Eustatius submits the 1% Quarter Report 2024 inclusive the
1% budget amendment in order to comply with article 22 of the Finance law BES.

In order to comply with article 21 of the Finance law and to pursue to Article 17.2 the Public
Entity Sint Eustatius is awaiting your advice.

For any inquiries or comments, please reach out to our contact person, Mr. Jeroen Hogeveen

We trust this provides clarity on the matter.

Sincerely,

The Island Governor
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Ms. M.A.U. Francis
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